
 

 

 
VIG Transfer Zone / Staging Lane Policy 

 
The Rail-Mounted Gantry (RMG) stack lanes have been designated to give motor carriers 
and terminal drivers a predictable location for servicing. Over-the-road drivers will utilize 
lanes 1-3, while terminal drivers will drop bomb carts in lanes 4 and 5 for de-coupled 
servicing. See the image below. 
 
Effective Monday, June 2, 2025, enforcement will begin. Drivers in violation will be 
asked to transition to the appropriate lanes.  
 

 
 


